[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given that the annual inspection for 2023 for the CHC Learning Center (The Center For Handicapped Children) for fire hazards which might endanger the lives of students, teachers and employees therein has been completed and the report thereof is available at the office of CHC Learning Center of inspection by all interested persons.  
